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DATE: 30th April      

Comments/ questions    Response from SLT  

1. Welcome   
2. Introductions   
3. Protocol for the meetings (H&S, Not for 

individual concerns)   
4. Open to the parents for celebration of what we 

are doing well and what we can do to be even 
better     

 
 
Parent Forum– parents have shared that they are quite content and if they want to share anything, they will 
approach SLT directly.  

Actions from Previous Meeting  
 

A question was asked about After School Care and the food the children were offered. 
Action – to ask the ASC to send the menu to the parents. PK spoke to PS around sending this out.  
How can a parent join the PTA? 
Action – to have a page on the website, to put something in the Reception and Nursery handbooks.  
QCR codes have been displayed around the school for parents to join. 

Open to the parents for celebration of what we are 
doing well and what we can do to be even better    
  
 

Question- clarification of when the PE days were in Y3. 
Action - MH to ensure a letter is sent out to inform parents. 
Question around provision during the summer holidays.  
Action- this is an ongoing item for the business leader to explore further.  
A parent shared an initiative that she had come across called ‘everyone a musician’. The senior leadership team 
(SLT) have not heard about this yet.  

 


